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Friday 23rd April 2021 

Dear Year 3 Parents/Carers, 

 
Welcome to the new Summer term, we hope you have had a great Easter break.  

 

During this term we will be following our skills-based curriculum based around the theme 

‘Amazing Africa’ (using ‘The fastest boy in the world’ by Elizabeth Laird). Our creative lessons 

will all be linked to our main theme for the half term. 

 

We will also be learning about: 

 

Science – Sound. Investigating how sound is heard. 

R.E. – Comparing faiths. What are the similarities and differences between Christianity, 

Judaism and Islam. 

P.E. – Athletics, covering a range of skills for track and field events, including running races 

and various competitions in jumping and throwing. 

 
Children will need to wear their P.E. kits on Mondays for P.E on Tuesday & Wednesday.    

Please ensure your child has appropriate kit for outdoor lessons.  Shorts and white T-shirts 

should always be worn for indoor P.E. Please make sure your child’s clothes and shoes are all 

labelled. The children are responsible for all their own clothes.   

 

The Homework menu will be distributed once for the term. Children need to complete all 

activities by the end of the term. When they have finished an activity, they can hand it in to 

be marked. Extra homework may also be provided to support learning in the classroom. 

Spelling tests will be carried out on Mondays. Please see the school website for the spelling list 

if you have misplaced it.  

 

Reading takes place daily in the classroom and books are changed weekly. We ask that you 

support your child’s progress by reading regularly with them and completing the reading 

record when they have read to you. The book will only be changed when you have done so.  

 

As school is starting earlier, this is an opportunity for your child to have tailored learning within 

this extra time.  If you would like your child to access this extra learning, please ensure your 

child is in school for 8.40am. 

 

If you wish to contact me, please make an appointment via the office or speak to me after 

school. We look forward to working with you this year! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs. Bennett (Class Teacher) 

Mrs.  Donaldson & Miss Roberts (Teaching Assistant) 

Miss Ibrahim (LSA) 
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